
  

 

April 10, 2024 

 

Joseph Marini 
Raptor Materials, LLC 

8120 Gage Street 

Frederick, CO 80516 

 

RE:      Parcel 122 - Resource Development Project - File No. M-2015-033, 

 Technical Revision (TR-3), Revised Acreage and Life of Mine 

 
Dear Mr. Marini: 

 

Your Technical Revision application for the Parcel 122 - Resource Development Project 112c Construction 
Materials Reclamation Permit has been filed.  All comment and review periods began on April 10, 2024, 

and the decision date has been set for May 10, 2024.  

 
If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at 720-601-2276, or by email at 

Rob.zuber@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Robert D. Zuber, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist 
 

 

Cc: Garrett Varra, Raptor Materials, LLC 
 


